
Report on Observation of World Environment Day 

On 5th June, 2023 Department of Environmental Science and NSS Unit in association with IQAC, Maharaja Bir Bikram 

College organized an awareness programme on the occasion of World Environment Day. All the students and faculty 

members have participated with full energy in this programme. Our Principal Sir was also present in this programme. The 

objectives of this programme was to spread awareness among people about saving our environment from various types of 

pollution and to plant more and more trees to make our mother earth full of greenery. All the students were given one 

sapling by the NSS Unit of the college. After plantation, tree profiling (e-tree service) was also done by the Geography 

Student’s Forum. Cleanliness Drive was also organized by NSS Unit as a part of the programme. In the end, Principal Sir of 

our college gave a very good and well-researched speech about how the condition of our environment today and why we 

need to be aware. He also took a promise to all the students that no one will pollute the environment and will not allow 

anyone to do so. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 


